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State Board of Education confirms president for Ingram State Technical College  
 

MONTGOMERY – Ms. Susan Price, interim chancellor of the Alabama Community College System, 
recommended and the Alabama State Board of Education approved Dr. Royce H. (Hank) Dasinger as 
president of J.F. Ingram State Technical College in Deatsville. Dasinger will assume his presidential post on 
May 1, 2012. 
 
In recommending Dr. Dasinger for the presidential position, Interim Chancellor Price spoke to the experience, 
leadership and commitment that he brings to the post. 
 
“Dr. Dasinger’s passion for education and commitment to excellence made him the perfect choice as 
president of Ingram State Technical College,” stated Price. “We are very excited to have someone with his 
knowledge and experience guiding this unique institution. I am certain that he will provide excellent 
leadership for Ingram.”  
 
Dasinger comes to the system with many years of experience in military and academic leadership. For the last 
10-plus years, Dr. Dasinger served as a Department of Defense civilian educator with Air University (AU) at 
Maxwell Air Force Base in Montgomery. Currently, he serves as the Chief, Academic Affairs (civilian 
equivalent is Associate Vice President for Academics) for AU. Prior to that, he served for more than 21 years 
as an Active Duty Air Force Education and Training officer.    
 
“I was privileged to sit in on Dr. Dasinger’s interview and he did a fantastic job,” said Stephanie Bell, State 
Board of Education Member, District III. “I am very impressed with his abilities and talents. I know that he 
will do an incredible job as president of Ingram.” 
 
Dasinger holds a Doctorate in Counseling Psychology from the University of Georgia in Athens, GA. He 
has an Education Specialist degree in Counseling and College Student Development from Auburn University 
in Auburn, AL; a Master of Science degree in Counseling from Auburn University at Montgomery in 
Montgomery, AL and a Bachelor of Science degree in Music Education from The University of Alabama in 
Tuscaloosa, AL.   
 
"I'm both honored and humbled by the opportunity to lead J.F. Ingram State Technical College as well as 
serve the larger Community College System of Alabama in the mission of providing quality education and 
outstanding workforce development,” said Dasinger. “I look forward to working closely with the faculty, staff 
and administration of the College and the leadership of the Alabama Department of Postsecondary Education 
to help Ingram State realize its fullest potential,” he added. 
 
J. F. Ingram State Technical College serves the citizens of Alabama by offering accessible, responsive, and 
quality postsecondary career and technical education to incarcerated adults and eligible parolees under the 
charge of the Alabama Board of Pardons and Paroles, helping them to successfully return to their families and 
communities. Ingram is the only 100 percent institutionalized educational provider in the state of Alabama. 
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